
Competition Launched for Non-Executive
Board members

The Department for Infrastructure (DfI), Department for the Economy (DfE) and
the Driver and Vehicle Agency (DVA) today launched a competition for four new
Non-Executive Board Members (NEMs).

Workforce Appeal will help tackle
hospital pressures – Swann

Health Minister Robin Swann has launched a new Workforce Appeal to help
maintain important surgery this winter.

Lyons urges businesses get involved in
the High Street Scheme

Economy Minister Gordon Lyons today encouraged retailers, hospitality and
services sectors across Northern Ireland to show their support for the High
Street Support Scheme which opens for applications between 27th September and
October 25th.

Infrastructure Minister announces
appointments to the Board of the
Northern Ireland Transport Holding
Company

Infrastructure Minister, Nichola Mallon, has announced the appointment of
five Non-Executive Members to the Board of the Northern Ireland Transport
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Holding Company (NITHC).

Swann welcomes Ronapreve for treatment
of Covid-19

Health Minister Robin Swann has welcomed the announcement that new treatment,
Ronapreve® will be available for hospitalised patients with COVID-19 from
this week.
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